Morning Announcements

Friday, September 18, 2015
1. Today is day 3 for Enrichment Study Hall.
2. Seniors are reminded to pay class dues to Lori in the office by Thursday, October 1st.

3. Mr. Voltz will be driving with students today during study halls.

4. When you see Mrs. Magnuson today please say Thank You to her for her hard work and dedication to Rib Lake Schools, especially for teaching choir for the past month.
5. There will be a Senior Homecoming Dance Committee meeting in Mrs. Geisler’s room during Enrichment Study Hall today.  Please report to your Enrichment Study Hall for attendance and then to the meeting.

6. Anyone needing marching help should come to the band room during Enrichment Study Hall today.

LUNCH

Pizza

Spring Mix Salad

The Garden Spot

Mandarin Oranges

Seasonal Fruit 
